
The Harpur Trust 

The Net gratefully acknowledges current 

funding from the Harpur Trust and Grace 

Community Church. If you would like to 

give towards our work you can do so 

online at: give.net The Kempston Net 

Charitable Trust (1100776) 

If you would like to be referred to 

the NET please contact any of the  

following:  

Health Professional, GP, Social 

 Worker or School Support Worker. 

You  can now refer/self refer using 

the online referral form, found on 

the www.project229.org website. 

For further information contact 

us: 

 

julia.bailey-paul 

@graceinthecommunity.com 

 

naomi.frossell 

@graceinthecommunity.com 

07733 783092 




